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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 14, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR: PHIL BUCH

FROM: JACK MAR

No doubt this has been brought to y attention, but Congressman
Fountain of North Carolina mentionbd to me that he felt an
individual who should be considered for appointment to the Supreme
Court is a very outstanding jurist from his state. This individual is
a woman and serves on the North Carolina Supreme Court,

cc: Dick Cheney




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 22, 1975

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL

MEMORANDUM FOR: PHILIP W. BUCHEN

FROM: JAMES E. CONNOR%

The following notation is sent to you from the Presidential
outbox:

Telephone call from:
"Governor Milliken
1) Bob Griffin.

a) for him

b) he wants. "

cc: Dick Cheney
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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

November 21, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR: PHIL BUCHEN

FROM: DICK CHENEY /

Phil, Senator Eastland called and recommends Judge J. P. Coleman
of the 5th Circuit for the Supreme Court.

The name definitely should be submitted to the ABA.

Make sure you get the name over to Levi to be checked out.






















































